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I care deeply about the Health Sciences Association and would be honored to represent Region 
3 Members as Director for another two years. 
 
I have held an active role in the union for all of the many years I’ve been a member. I carried a 
picket sign as a newly graduated Medical Radiation Technologist. Shortly thereafter I became a 
union steward and organized the picket lines and essential services in subsequent job actions.  
 
Over the years I have served HSA members in numerous elected roles including Chief Steward, 
Member-at-Large, Director and Bargaining Committee member. I am currently the elected 
Secretary-Treasurer of HSA. I am proud of the work I continue to do as a steward, representing 
members in several departments at Royal Columbian Hospital. 
 
My personal interests include practical grass-roots involvement in local, provincial and federal 
politics. I participate actively in my local community of New Westminster, holding positions on 
several local boards, including the New Westminster Hospice Society. I enjoy traveling with my 
family and cooking with friends. 
 
As I write this, I don’t know who the other candidate(s) in this election might be.  It’s impossible 
to tell you that I am the best choice but I promise that I am a very experienced choice and that I 
have a strong understanding of the labour movement. I feel fortunate that my years representing 
members has taken me into a wide variety of departments and worksites, giving me a strong 
understanding of our diverse professions.   
 
I truly believe that the professional work done by HSA members is essential to the healthcare of 
British Columbians and I am fiercely proud of our work. I pledge that if re-elected as your 
Regional Director, I will be an outspoken advocate for the work and rights of the many 
professional groups that collectively form HSA.  
 


